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                                        05th April, 2018

Directorate General of Health Services,

Govt. of NCT of Delhi,

Swasthya Sewa Nideshalaya Bhawan,  

F-17, Karkardooma, 

Delhi-110032

The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint (unsigned e-mail) of Ms. Gurmeet Kaur forwarded by Directorate General of Health Services, Govt. of NCT of Delhi.



On perusal of the complaint (unsigned e-mail), it is noted that the same is against a centre Sareen Hair Clinic where it is alleged that unqualified personnel are working/running the said centre. It is observed that since the subject matter falls in the preview of the Directorate General of Health Services. Directorate General of Health Services may take appropriate action, as deemed fit. A copy of complaint is enclosed herewith.

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary 

